Position Announcement
Auburn University
Endowed Chair in Supply Chain Management

Position: The Harbert College of Business, Auburn University in Auburn, Alabama anticipates an opening
for a qualified, tenure track Full or Senior Associate Professor in Supply Chain Management for Fall
Semester, 2017. This is a new position in the SCM program with an undergraduate major that generates
more than 175 graduates annually. A three-course SCM concentration is also offered in the MBA program.
The SCM faculty consists of ten tenured, tenure-track, or professionally qualified faculty members.

Qualifications: Applicants must have an earned doctorate in business administration or management with
a concentration in logistics, marketing channels, operations, procurement, supply chain management, or
transportation. Additional qualifications include:

e Very strong supply chain oriented research record evidenced by publications in leading
academic journals.

e Sustained record of excellence in teaching and the ability to teach a variety of SCM courses.

e Demonstrated skill in developing and expanding relationships with supply chain companies and
professional organizations.

e The selected candidate will be required to meet eligibility requirements to work in the U.S. on
the date the appointment is scheduled to begin and continue working legally for the proposed
term of employment.

e National and International Reputation in Supply Chain Management.
e Demonstrated skill in developing and managing graduate students.
e Excellent written and interpersonal skills are required.

e Given these qualifications, our goal is to hire a full or senior associate professor.

Responsibilities: Successful applicants will be expected to maintain an outstanding research program and
assume a leadership role helping to outline the future path for this growing program, including
development of our planned supply chain center of excellence. Reduced teaching responsibilities in the
undergraduate and/or MBA curriculums are planned for this position. Successful applicants will
participate significantly in program outreach efforts to expand relationships with supply chain companies
and professional organizations.

Application Process: Review of application material will begin March 13, 2017 and continue until a
qualified candidate is selected and recommended for appointment. To be actively considered for this
position, interested candidates must submit a brief cover letter outlining their interest in this position and
a curriculum vita (including at least three references who will be contacted at a later date) to:
https://aufacultypositions.peopleadmin.com/postings/2091.

Auburn University is an EEO/VET/Disability employer



